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23.06.2023 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/ Carers 
 
As the end of the year is fast approaching, we would like to invite you, with your year 6 child, to an end of 
year celebration, in the form of a ‘Year 6 Festival’ on Monday 17th July, from 4.30pm till 6.30pm.  
 
In order to mark your child’s time at Sutton Road, we will be holding a celebration event, which will involve 
music, games, food and a presentation to the children. This event will begin at 4.30, to allow children to go 
home and get changed.   We are looking forward to spending time with you and your children, to celebrate 
their time at Sutton Road. There will be up to 2 tickets per family (where food will be provided), however if 
there are additional siblings that need to attend, please can we ask that you bring a picnic lunch for them. 
Please indicate if you are able to attend and let us know of any dietary requirements.    
 
In addition to this, we will be holding Year 6 picnic on the last day (Friday 21st  July), prior to our Year 5/6 
Sports Day. Please can we ask that you send your child with a packed lunch on this day, unless they are Free 
School Meals, as we will provide one. 
 
Many thanks for your ongoing support 
 
The Year 6 Team 
 
 

Year 6 Festival Celebration 
 

Child’s Name:_______________________________________________________ 
 
                   My child can attend the event 
                   My child and I can attend the event 
 
I will require ______________ tickets (maximum of 2 in addition to your child in Year 6) 
 
                  We cannot attend the event  
 
Dietary Requirements: 
____________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
____________________________________________________________________________________ 
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